A Powerful Tradition



THE HARRISONBURG ELECTRIC COMMISSION 89 West Bruce Street Harrisonburg, Virginia 2000, 2000

Harrisonburg, Virginia 22801-3699 (540) 434-5361 Fax (540) 434-8803

www.harrisonburgelectric.com



January 18, 2024

The Honorable Deanna Reed, Mayor City of Harrisonburg 409 South Main Street Harrisonburg, VA 22801

Dear Mayor Reed:

The Harrisonburg Electric Commission respectfully submits the following candidates for consideration by the City Council as a member of the Harrisonburg Electric Commission. The new commissioner will be replacing Dr. Alex Gabbin, whose second and final term expired December 31, 2023. This appointment would be for three years, expiring December 31st, 2026.

1.	Mr. Michael C. Gochenour	314 Franklin St.	540-325-1247
2.	Mr. J. Kemper Funkhouser III	370 Par Lane	540-421-3556
3.	Mr. Michael Y. Frazier	933 Oak Hill Dr.	540-810-1783

Thank you in advance for your help in selecting a replacement for Dr. Gabbin.

Sincerely,

Brian O'Dell General Manager

CC: Pamela Ulmer – City Clerk